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HH 103a PATENT TO JAN JANSEN VAN LANGEDYCK

Petrus Stuyvesant, on behalf of their High Mightinesses, 
etc... has given and granted to Jan Jansen van Lang'edyck a 
lot for a house and garden located within this city of 
Amsterdam in New Netherland; it is in breadth on the north side 
2 rods, 3 feet; on the south side 3 rods, 9 feet, 11 inches; 
in length on the east side 10 rods, 7 inches; on the west 
side 10 rods, 7 feet and 6 inches, with the express condi­

tions , etc...
Done at Amsterdam in New Netherland, 2 December 1658.

HH 103b PATENT TO PIETER JACOBSEN

Petrus Stuyvesant, on behalf of their High Mightinesses, 
etc... has given and granted to Pieter Jacobsen a lot for a 
house and garden located at Fort Orange in the village of 
Beverwyck at the First Kill; on the north along the hill it 
is 5 rods in breadth; on the east 23 rods in length; on 
the south along a road 16 rods in breadth; on the west 17 
rods in length, with the express conditions, etc...

23 February 1658.

HH 104 PATENT TO VOLCKERT JANSEN AND JAN THOMASSEN

Petrus Stuyvesant, on behalf of their High Mightinesses, 
etc... has given and granted to Volckert Jansen and Jan 
Thomassen a parcel of pasture land located near Fort Orange 
across the Bevers Kill along the river; in length from south 
to north it is 100 rods; its breadth is from the river's 
edge to the common highway, with the express conditions, etc...

Done at Amsterdam in New Netherland, 31 March 1659.

HH 105 PATENT TO JAN ANDRIESEN

Petrus Stuyvesant, on behalf of their High Mightinesses, 
etc... has given and granted to Jan Andriesen a lot located 
at Fort Orange across the Bevers Kill and to the north of 
Jan Tomas; in length it is 10 rods and 5 feet; its breadth 
is from the river to the road as it is presently situated, 
with the express conditions, etc...

Done at Fort Amsterdam in New Netherland, 19 April 1659.

HH 106a PATENT TO ARENT VAN CURLER

Petrus Stuyvesant, on behalf of their High Mightinesses, 
etc... has given and granted to Arent van Curler a small 
parcel of land located near Fort Orange in the village of 
Beverwyck north of Reyer Elbertsz; it is in breadth along 
the inner road 12 rods; running westward into the woods 24 
rods, coming to a point against the fence of Arent Andriesen 
Noorman, with the express conditions, etc...

Done at Fort Amsterdam in New Netherland, 23 April 1659.


